
To all Legislative Judiciary Committee Representatives of the House (HJC) 
 
I am writing this message to all legislators on the HJC to record my STRONG OBJECTION to 
this bill!! 
 
Any representative that considers supporting this bill will be invading my home privacy and my 
right to bear arms, as guaranteed by the 2nd Amendment of the Constitution. 
 
Any legislators considering passage of this bill are totally ignorant and miss informed to the 
effectiveness of this bill.  Forcing me to secure any of my firearms, that I may possess, using 
locks, cables or any other devices to make them non-operable, even for a few seconds of time 
in an emergency to protect myself, family or individuals in danger from threatening harm by 
others, is absolutely the most powerfull and controlling effort by a political philosophy 
(apparently by all Democrats) that borders on an attempted dictatorship over my rights listed in 
the Contitiution!! 
 
If this Bill becomes law, I will exercise my rights to ignore and live without compliance to an 
unlawful act of a power hungry legislative representative.  
 
Chris Bedsaul 
Resident of Oregon Voter 
Lawfully issued CHL  

 


